
Scholastic Book Orders 

 

We will still be participating in the Scholastic Book Club this school year!  This is a great 

program where you can order discounted books and educational items for your family.  

The preschool also benefits by earning free books for our library.   

We are no longer going to be sending home monthly flyers from Scholastic, but we are 

still taking online orders.  You can find the monthly flyers on the Scholastic website, and 

you can place your order online as well.  We will still process orders towards the middle 

of the month and books will arrive at the preschool a week to two weeks later.  We will 

send your book orders home with your child when they arrive at the preschool.   

 

To place your order please follow these steps: 

1. Go to www.scholastic.com/bookclubs 

2. Click on “Connect to Teacher” 

3. Enter our code:  HVBZ4 

4. Begin shopping and place your order 

5. Once your order is complete, we will be notified 

 

We hope you will continue to take advantage of this great program!  Call or email if you 

have any questions.  Thank you! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs

